Good Afternoon!

The Chicago Police Department's Domestic Violence Program was given 10 scholarships for the upcoming International Conference on Sexual Assault, Domestic Violence and Gender Bias being held in Chicago April 3-5, 2018 at the Chicago Hilton.  This conference will focus primarily on investigation and interview techniques for sexual assault and domestic violence as well as best practice programs from across the country (one of our programs will be highlighted during the conference!)  The workshops being offered will be invaluable to the Department moving forward to address domestic violence and sexual assault in the community, after attending we hope the knowledge gained will help us better serve victims and hold offenders accountable.

Department members from different units and ranks have been given scholarships and they are as follows:

· Melissa Agnew

· Bryan Barlow

· Tonya Collins

· Cynthia Flores

· Carmelita Middleton

· Maria Moore

· Oneta Sampson

· Nikoletta Papdopoulos

· Aileen Robinson

· Dave Vasquez

The above list of conference attendees have been instructed and they have agreed to share their conference materials with the Department as well as when appropriate to train their colleagues on what they will learn in the conference.
 

The cost of the conference includes the training, course materials, three continental breakfasts, lunches and afternoon break beverages.  The early bird registration fee for the conference was $495 and if you registered four people, the fee would be waived for the fifth registrants.  The ten scholarships were given to us by Joanne Archambault, the founder of EVAW International, the organizing agency for this conference.

 

We are respectfully asking for permission to accept these scholarships and attend this conference which will improve our response and benefit the community of Chicago which we serve.
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